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SCHOOL HEALTH ADVISORY COUNCIL 

(SHAC) 

CLARENDON CONSOLIDATED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

Minutes of the Meeting 

April 2, 2025, 3:40 p.m. 

 School Library  

 
   

The School Health Advisory Council of Clarendon Consolidated Independent 

School District met at 3:40 p.m., Wednesday, April 2, 2025, at the school library.  

Tanya Burton presided.  The Committee members listed below participated: 

 

Ms. Cynthia Bessent 

Ms. Tanya Burton  

Ms. Tammie Johnston 

Ms. Leslie White  

 

Student members attending included: 

 Ainslie Lewis 

 Jensyn Lewis 

Darren Sternadel 
 

 

1. CALL TO ORDER & AGENDA  

 

President Tanya Burton called the meeting to order.  All were welcomed to the 

meeting.  

 

 

2.  OLD BUSINESS 

 

2.1 MEASLES OUTBREAK UPDATE 

 

 President Tanya Burton reported that there was a 4th grade teacher in  

 Plainview is the most recent positive measles case.  She was fully 

 vaccinated and had received the booster.  There are 25 new cases  
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 pending in Texas.   

  

 Discussion was held concerning a booster clinic at the school.  President  

 Tanya Burton offered her services if this was something that others were 

 interested in.   

 

 

2.2 SMILES IN SCHOOLS DENTAL PROGRAM 

 

 President Tanya Burton reported 55 students participated in the clinic.  

197 forms were sent out to parents.  The in-kind service form reported 

$11,950 worth of services.  The clinic took two days. 

 

 They service 74 counties in Texas.  They asked that we contact them 

again at the end of next year.  Another clinic can be held every other 

year or maybe every three years depending on their schedule.  Next time, 

junior high and high school will be included.       

 

 

           2.3 ALWAYS CHANGING AND GROWING – PUBERTY CLASS 

FOR 5TH GRADE  

 

 President Tanya Burton will send out letters to the parents of all 5th 

graders.  The class will be held Friday, May 9, 2025.  She will visit with 

the 5th grade teachers to make sure this date works with their schedule.   

 

   

3.            ADJOURN – President Tanya Burton 

President Tanya Burton adjourned the meeting at 3:50 p.m. 
 


